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Yakima Police Department Plans Virtual Promotion Ceremony 
 

The Yakima Police Department (YPD) is honoring its employees through a promotion ceremony 
on Facebook Live. 
 
The ceremony will be Friday, September 11th, at 1:00 pm at the City of Yakima’s Franklin Park. 
The public is invited to watch live at https://www.facebook.com/events/2761048967503795/  
 
“These promotions are the result of hard work and dedication by YPD employees,” said Police 
Chief Matt Murray. “The community is welcome to join us in celebrating these achievements.” 
 
Communications & Public Affairs Director Randy Beehler will be the master of ceremonies for 
the live promotion ceremony. 
 
Click https://yakimapolice.org/ for more about YPD.  
 


